
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Facilities Notice 

 

 
Title:  Hazardous Construction Waste Removal   

 
 

Location:  Elliott Building Loading Dock 
 

 

Description:   In order to facilitate the removal of construction waste from the Elliott Lab 
Renovation Project, the contractor will be putting a dumpster in the basement 

loading dock.  It is advised that staff and students use caution around this 
loading bay while the waste is being removed. 

 

Note: Due to the size of the bin, the loading dock will not be available while 
this work is underway.   

 
 

Time frame:   Monday September 28, 2015 at 5:00 p.m. to  
Tuesday, September 29, 2015 at 4:00 p.m. 

 

 
Facilities Management contact:  Amar Singh, Project Officer 

 
 

Email address: amar.singh@mhpm.com  
 

 

Phone: 1-604-649-8478  
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